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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the Envoy of the Secretary-General on
Youth, in cooperation with indigenous young people, urgently address self-harm
and suicide among indigenous young people and invites him to inform the Forum
on progress in that regard at its fifteenth session.

Area of Work
Indigenous Children and Youth


